
 
 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 21, 2019 
 
For more information: 
Ashley Tammen  
785.823.3754 
Ashley.tammen@ks.gov 

 
 

U.S. 24 Bridge replacement in Mitchell County 
 
The Kansas Department of Transportation will begin replacement of the bridge located 
on U.S. 24 near of Asherville in Mitchell County on Monday, March 25th.  

 

Thru-out construction traffic speed will be reduced carried through construction via a 

temporary roadway known as a shoo-fly.  

 

This project is scheduled for completion in December 2019, weather permitting. 

 

King Construction Co., LLC of Hesston, KS is the prime contractor for this 
$1,925,326.73 project.  
 

KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 
driving through a work zone.  
 

 

 

#### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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